
 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Masking continues at Lake of the Woods District Hospital  
 
Kenora, ON, June 10, 2022 – Beginning tomorrow, the provincial government will lift 
most masking requirements.  The Emergency Department at Lake of the Woods District 
Hospital continues to see COVID-19 circulating widely in our community. 
 
Be advised that Lake of the Woods District Hospital is not changing our current 
practices.  We will continue to: 

• Screen patients, clients, and visitors for COVID-19 
• Require all individuals entering the hospital to wear a mask 
• Require visitors to show proof of vaccination.   

 
Given our commitment to quality and our duty to protect staff and patients, and those 
most vulnerable who are in our care, we will continue to follow our current COVID-19 
policies across our sites.  These have served us well throughout the pandemic period. 
Your understanding and compliance with these policies is appreciated.    
 
#OurCommunitiesOurHospital   #TogetherWeCanDoSoMuch   
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